
Lillian H. Kidder
Rt. 3, Box 36 A 

Santa Barbara Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

January 27.
Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Dear Miss Gilpin:

This is to confirm the date of the 
Santa Fe Library Association dinner meeting at which 
you so graciously agreed to speak (via Lore Guldbeck): 
Thursday, April 3. I trust you already have it on 
your calendar.

If you remember, we had hoped to have 
you in February, but you told Lore that you would be 
in Washington all of February but would be glad to 
speak at the next meeting - which is April 3.

About mid-March I will phone or 
write you as to where the dinner meeting will be held, 
as it is too soon to determine that as yet. It 
will need to be a large dining room, however, as our 
full membership and as many guests as possible will 
be there - with you as our speaker. I cant tell you 
with what pride and jubilation I shall announce at 
our February meeting that "Laura Gilpin has agreed to 
be our guest and speaker at the next meeting"!

Sincerely, •

Lillian H. Kidder 
Program Chairman 
Santa Fe Library Assoc.


